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BROADCASTING COMPANY 

WATERVILLE, MAINE 

October 18, 1954 

Mr, Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will acknowledge your 
interesting letter dated October 12, 1954, 
reporting your reception of this station 
on Tuesday, October 12, commencing at 6:01 
A.M. and continuing for thirty minutes 
thereafter. Your reported reception has 
been confirmed against our official station 
log, and this letter is to so advise. 

Apparently you are receiving 
an excellent sky wave to activate your 
receiver to the degree you indicate. 

CDB:leb 

-Tery truly yours, 

Carleton D. Brown 
President 


